Bilton , Wyton and Ganstead East Neighbourhood Watch Co-ordinators Meeting held at St
Peters Church Hall 5/5/15

Present :S Dale, B Longstaff, J Gilliat, G Sharp, A Burdall, S Mills, G Gilby, S Tennyson,
R Hollis, PCSO D Bainton.
Apologies: C Crawforth, S Cocklin.

Minutes from last meeting: Accepted as a true record .
Crime Report: Ten crimes were reported ( see separate list for details)

Parish Council: Post of Village Clerk. As previously reported the applicant offered the post
declined the offer due to personal problems. Steve Dale has agreed to take over the Post on a
permanent basis consequently he has had to resign as a village councilor.

Holmes Lane Speed Sign: Whilst a suitable site had been agreed unfortunately the weight of the
sign means a separate post is required because of its weight. Various checks are necessary
before the new post can be positioned.

Cold Callers: The necessary leaflets to give out to householders are not yet to hand .
Notice Boards: Still awaiting delivery

Community Playback Scheme: The possible use of this scheme to help with certain areas in the
village which are need of a general clean up was discussed. There are several blocks of garages
some of which appear to be unused and could do with a make over. A walk way leading onto
Limetree Lane which is used regularly by Parents and their children as a short cut to the school
is in need of a clear up.

Treasurers Report: Funds available 959.92
Date of next Meeting: 2/6/14

The Meeting was delayed in starting due to a Police matter involving a break in at a garage on
Main Road . The resident attended the Meeting to speak to a Police Officer about in his opinion
the lack of interest in his situation where valuable items had been taken. PCSO Bainton agreed
to look into the matter and will be calling on him SAP .
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